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February 9, 2016 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Wed. Feb. 10 Ash Wednesday School Mass 8:00 am – All families are invited to attend. 

Fri. Feb. 12 No School Teacher Professional Development Day 

Sat.-Sun. Feb. 13 & 14 St. Michael Parish Mass 5 pm (Eng.); 8 am (Eng.), 9:30 am (Eng.), 11 am (Sp.) 

Mon. Feb. 15 No School Presidents’ Day 

 

Happy Mardi Gras! 
Lent begins tomorrow. We will have Stations of the Cross on Fridays during Lent. All are welcome. 

 

Volunteering at the School 
Any family that is receiving a financial aid package is required to fulfill a 12 hour (6 by 1/31 and 6 by 4/30) 

service commitment in order for funds to be applied. There is much work to be done, and we cannot do it 

without you. Please contact us with any questions. 

 

VIRTUS Bulletins 

Please remember to stay current on your VIRTUS certification by reading and responding to the monthly 

bulletins. To see if you have missed any, log on to virtus.org, click “Training Compliance,” then “Training 

Report.” 

 

Chaperones Wanted – Shedd Aquarium 

We are looking for eleven chaperones for the Middle School field trip to the Shedd Aquarium on February 

11. Chaperones must have a background check completed and be VIRTUS trained. If you are interested 

please contact any of the middle school teachers by Dojo, e-mail, or in person. 

 

February Freeze Tuition Rate 
Throughout the month of February we would like to offer families this year’s published tuition rate when 

registering for next year. When you register in February with the accompanying fee, you will be locked into 

this year’s rate for the entire year. Remember, families must reapply for financial aid every year. Five 

families have already taken advantage of this opportunity to save money on next year’s tuition. 

 

Fundraising Opportunity – Just My Luck Cash Raffle 
There is still time to buy tickets for Just My Luck.  The tickets will be valid for the entire month of 

February.  Please note: half of all your sales will be applied to your fund raising goal of $300.  Please 

contact Mr. Mario Escobedo to purchase your tickets. The first winning number was 154. Congratulations 

Mrs. Mariano, and enjoy your $25! 


